From: Germer, Robert J - DNR

To: Sager, John E - DNR; Schoen, Jill M - DNR
Cc: Saari, Christopher A - DNR

Subject: RE: Three documents

Date: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 1:32:00 PM

Hi John,

Thanks for sharing the waste management plan from Superior Refining Company.

The department’s waste and materials management program has reviewed Superior’s plan and
agrees with their response. Waste materials should be characterized to determine if the waste
stream is a solid or hazardous waste. The waste should be containerized and transported to licensed
or approved solid waste facilities. Recycling and reuse of waste streams is encouraged. We
recommend retaining records on site to verify disposal of the waste streams.

Please feel free to share this information with Superior Refining Company. Thank you.
Bob Germer

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Bob Germer
Phone: 715-635-4060
robert.germer@wisconsin.gov

From: Sager, John E - DNR

Sent: May 15, 2018 9:42 AM

To: Schoen, Jill M - DNR <lJill.Schoen@wisconsin.gov>; Germer, Robert ] - DNR
<Robert.Germer@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: Saari, Christopher A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: FW: Three documents

Hi Jill and Bob,

Attached is the Superior Refining Co’s (SRC) Waste Management Plan. SRC is currently using this
plan and is not waiting for DNR approval. Please forward any comments or concerns to me and | can
pass them on to SRC.

Thanks you.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager
Phone: (715) 392-7822
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John.sager@wisconsin.gov

From: Matthew Turner [mailto:Matthew.Turner@huskyenergy.com]
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 2:33 PM

To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>

Cc: David Beattie <David.Beattie@huskyenergy.com>

Subject: Three documents

Hey John,

I've attached a few files for your reference:

-The signed Waste Management Plan

-The updated (fewer/updated locations and analytes) Surface Water Sampling and Analysis Plan
-The Oil Movement Storage Tank Information list

Let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Matt Turner

Environmental Technologist

Superior Refining Company LLC
Office: 715-398-8434

Cell: 715-969-4873

2407 Stinson Ave, Superior, WI 54880
www.huskyenergy.com
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